
File note of meeting between  and Tim Daniels at JBL 23/03/2023 

Key points raised by  

• This Lido is an iconic location and one that promotes the area and island well, but needs a 
proper maintenance programme given the demand for year round access to both the venue 
and the pool 

• Has been impressed with how  has operated the Lido in putting on events and also 
supporting the local community through such things as hosting the regular Havre de Pas 
meetings and providing refreshments. 

• When asked by  if the exclusion of the wider public when private events were being held 
was a material issue, did not believe that was the case and in fact quite the contrary 
believes  strikes the right balance. 

• Commented that the quality of events and service provided by  was of high quality 
and a significant improvement on the previous café. 

• Believes  brings real enthusiasm and innovation to the Lido and the Havre De Pas 
area andn that it would be very difficult to find a similar business/ entrepreneur to take this 
project on. 

• Believes that the proposal P61 that was approved by the States last year provides the right 
way forward to bring the two parties back together and agree a sensible way forward in 
terms of maintenance programme supporting a new lease. The working group would help 
give clarity to the longer term strategy of the Lido taking account of the wider Havre de Pas 
plans as they evolve.  
 




